
MINUTES NET MEETING Nov 9 2016: 

Attendants: Johan, Trine, Ragnhild, Molly, Ciaran, Andreas, Tomas, Tone. 

Kristin and Ester were excused. 

1) Status: Follow up on decision from Oct 5: 
- The blog posts will be used by those engaged in specific sub themes, but we start with the 

one everybody is engaged in, namely how to practice DC. 

Tomas will blog a brief suggestion on how it might be tried out in Cape Town 

- Molly has blogged the submitted papers and will Saturday or Sunday (12-13) distribute a plan 

for presentation. 

- We by now know that the ICED organisers have moved the conference to hotels.  

- NERA 2017  

- In addition to the Swedish – Norwegian group submitting papers on interviews with ADs, 

Ciaran has submitted Literature review and leadership paper. 

- Project meeting in Spring 2017: May 9-10 in Oslo. How to exploit it as efficient as possible 

will be discussed in CT. 

2) Interviews with ADs 

Brief reports on the AD interviews,  

Discussions in Cape Town where we raise the question about interventions from the knowledge we 

have by then  as a start for the svorsk meeting in Oslo 2-3 February 2017. 

WE need to consider a date for having them transcribed and translated into English. All institutions 

have individual responsibility for doing this, and Tone follows up with Ester in order to see if our 

contact can be used for the AD interview in Tromsø too. 

3) Experiences with the blog 

The blog works well particularly with getting issues “on” and archiving - but we may need to engage 

more with it – and that will come when needed. 

4) Any other business 

- Everybody should consider the transportation in CT. See e-mail from Andreas. 

- Please think through the dissemination plan and BRING it to CT – the one circulated from 

Ciaran and Tone in Edinburgh 

- Everybody approved of the  

- Finally: I am sorry to announce that I cannot attend CT project meeting other than on SKYPE. 

My doctor has forbidden me to go on long flight trips because of my newly broken foot. I am 

not allowed to fly with a cast, and it needs to stay on another 14 days…Taking it off will make 

the foot too fragile. Ciaran is informed and he will take the leading responsibility seriously . 

Thanks to him. BUT, as I said – I will try to join the meeting at SKYPE…. 

 

TONE 


